
City of Grand Junction. Colorado 81501 

250 North Fifth St., 303 243-2633 

December 4, 1981 

Mr. Don Caraway 
Manager 
Orchard Mesa Sanitation District 
196 Webster 
Grand Junction, CO 81501 

Dear Don: 

I apologize for having taken so long to answer this letter for 
Jim Wysocki. As you know, the last several months we have been busy 
putting together the City's budget. 

After having a long discussion with Jim Patterson and Jim Wysocki, 
we feel that the City would not be able to discount the present service 
charge if you were to do your own billing. Within the past week you 
should have received new service charges from Jim Patterson which 
gives you a discount for the maintenance of your lines. 

I feel that in order for the City to maintain accurate records 
for its service charges, we must do our own billing. If you feel 
that you want to bill for your portion, that is fine, but one thing to 
consider is that the customer will be receiving two bills for the same 
service. 

If you have any questions or wish additional information, please 
let me know and I will gladly work with you in any way I can. 

Sincerely, 

John D. Tasker 
Finance Director 
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